
326 WEST 64TH STREET. CHICAGO. ILLINOIS 60621 

TELEPHONE 773.962.3900 f-ACSIMILE 773.602.3849 

Sent Via Federal Express and Fax 

December 24, 2020 

Karen Senger, RN, BSN 
Division Chief 
Illinois Department of Public Health 
Division of Health Care Facilities and Programs 
525 W. Jefferson Street - 4th Floor 
Springfield, IL 62761 

RE: Discontinuation of Obstetrical/Nursery Services 

Dear Ms. Senger: 

Pursuant to your request, please see attached in response to the additional information requested 
by IDPH. 

Should you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact Roland Abellera, Chief Operations 

Officer at 773-962-4100. 

Thank you, 

�:t�L 
Charles Holland 
President and CEO 

SERVING OUR COMMUNITY SINCE 1904 • SPONSORED BY THE RELIGIOUS HOSl'ITALLERS or SAINT JOSEPH 

cc:  Mike Constantino 

      Courtney Avery 










